
 

 

 

 

 

There are lots of events coming up this term and 

they are only made possible by parent volunteers. 

How can you do your bit? 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you for all your sweet and savoury food 

donations for the ‘Bake together’ sale.  

We raised £121.60 and sold out in just 15 minutes. 

 

Are you having a SPRING CLEAN? 

Do you have any UNWANTED CHRISTMAS GIFTS, TOYS BRIC-

A-BRAC etc.  

Please donate any items to school for future fundraising. 

Please leave them in the donations box in reception 

Thank you! 

 

Tuesday 25th February   Pancake Day  - Pay on sQuid 

£2 per pancake. 50p cold drinks. £1 hot drinks 

Help needed: 

Can you help out on the day to serve pancakes to the 

children? Please contact the school office if you can. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday 14th February *Non-uniform Day Donate £1 (pay on 

sQuid or on the day).            

*Second-Hand Uniform Sale (after school).  Proceeds 

towards enrichment activities for the children. Please leave 

unwanted uniform items in the school office. 

 

Friday 20th March   Family Quiz Night   6.30 – 8pm 
£3 per person or £10 for a family of 4 (pay on sQuid),  

Optional pizza treat: £10 pepperoni/veggie, £8 

Margarita/vegan. Prizes for best teams.  

BOOK EARLY to avoid disappointment. 

Help needed: 

Why not get a team together?  Can you help set up on the 

day or buy refreshments for the event ahead of time? Please 

contact the school office if you can. 

 
Thursday 26th March   Spring Sale, from 3.00pm. 

Fun & games.   Food & drink    Year group enterprises 

Buy tokens on sQuid or pay cash on the day 

Help needed: 

Can you help: set up on the day or run a stall / sell raffle 

tickets in advance / collect prizes from local businesses or help 

with preparation before the event? 

Please contact the school office if you can. 

 


